
Rick Combs      931.380.0081 
Jerry Kirk      615.289.4945 
Hugh Langley      931.381.6455 
Jack Love      931.388.1089 
Fred Porter      931.388.8088 
Dennis Stephen      931.619.0329 
Rick Whitley      931.626.6628  

 

Andrew Phillips  Pulpit 
Chad Landman     Education 
Jack Malone     Senior Adults 
Jonathan  Winchester    Missions/Evangelism 
Jon  David  Schwartz  Youth 

Rick Barker  
Josh Bishop 
Bobby Bishop   
Matt Bowling    
Shawn Butterfield      
Hollis Carpenter      
Barry Christian 
Jon-Micah Clanton 
Dennis Cofer 
Jon Compton 
Jordan Compton 
Darren Dykes 
Ben Farris 
Dwayne Fulks 
Randy Goodwin 
Tim Gordon 
Tommy Gore 
Rob Graham 
Jim Grimes 

Vance Hendrickson 
Mark-Aaron Hilliard 
John Lawson 
Josh Love 
Michael Miller 
Andy Nielsen 
Robert Patrich 
Wayne Phillips 
Jody Pigg 
Jim Robinson 
Austin Simmons 
Jeff Skelton 
Stephen Smith 
Monte Tatom 
Kevin Thompson 
Ricky Thompson 
Doug Wilburn 
Andrew Williams 
Doug Williams 
Larry Winchester 
Ken Young        

Monday – Thursday  8AM – 3:30 PM 
Friday  8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Phone  931.388.4796 
Fax  931.388.4797 

graymere@graymere.com 
graymere.com 

Sunday 9:00 AM 
Sunday Bible Study 10:15 AM 

Sunday 6:00 PM 
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 PM 

Mondays 9AM—4PM 

931.540.0174 

Connections 
Charter Channel 195   
Wednesdays 7 PM, 

Sundays 5 PM 
CPWS Channel 13   
Sundays 7:30 PM 

Sunday Morning Worship 
Charter Channel 195   

Sundays 8 AM 

 

4.28.2024 
512 
46 

558 
387 
325 

$29,321.00 
 275 

$27,500.00 

Week of 
In Person AM 
Online 
Total 
Bible Class 
Sunday PM  
Contribution 
Wednesday PM 
Budget 

May 1, 2024 

 Families celebrate together, and Sunday was a reminder of how true that is 
for church families. We had a great number for our worship together, and Jody 
Pigg did an excellent job teaching our combined adult class in the auditorium. We 
focused on memorials during worship, our class was centered on what we can do 
now to leave a legacy of faith. This provided a great context for our afternoon 
devotional, as Jon David challenged all of us to consider who we will serve in the 
future. The meal was excellent, and we are grateful for the team of people that 
came together to make it happen.  

What a blessing to honor our graduating seniors: Amelia Briceno, Caleb 
Clanton, Jack Love, Abigail Robinson, and Finley Skelton. These talented young 
people have each grown spiritually and been a special part of our youth group, 
not to mention our church family. We look forward to how God will use them in 
the future, and I know all of us are dedicated to encouraging them in any way 
possible. Don’t forget to check out their Senior Tables if you haven’t already.  

Sunday morning will be a great opportunity for us to learn more about 
the work in Lima, Peru. Our worship will be led by the group that went on a recent 
campaign there: Matt Bowling, Jon Compton, Ben Farris, Jeff Loveless, Michael 
Miller, and Jon Winchester. We will be challenged spiritually and encouraged by 
what God is doing through His people all over the world.  

Tonight, we will participate in a Kingdom Focus night in the Fellowship 
Hall. This will be a special evening with a focus on prayer. You will find cards 
where you can write down prayer requests and submit them for a prayer at the 
end of our worship service. Requests can be anonymous, or you can include your 
name with specific prayer requests. It will also function as a special invitation to 
allow people to ask for prayers or support. In addition to this, several will be shar-
ing updates on ministries, opportunities for service this summer, and other things 
to keep in our prayers. It will be a special time. I will be speaking for the Chapel 
Hill Church of Christ tonight as part of their summer series, and I will look forward 
to worshiping with everyone on Sunday. Let’s keep learning and growing togeth-
er! 
 

Sunday’s Messages 
AM – Peru Mission Update, Michael Miller speaking 
PM – Proverbs #4: Getting to Work (Proverbs 6:6-11)  



Donna Staggs, Judy Mabry, Doug Moss, Jane Nicholas, Jewell Crockett, Rose Thom-
as, Evelyn Brewer, Cathy Sellers Cullum, Dot Mayfield, Grady Byrd, Ron Beck, James 
Dickey, Diana Goad, Cody Jones, Bevin Lyle, Sammy Brooks, Sandra Aldridge, James 
Reedy, Johnsie Lewis, Betty Jackson, Brittany James, Rebecca Burgett, Terri  & Jim 
Baker, Mary Jo McGee, Shelby  & Tom Yates, Stan Pinkleton, Tricia Lawrence, Bella 
Miller, Dianna Bray, Joby Smith, Sherwin McNeese, Mandy Self, Mable & Joe Delk, 
Susan Bishop, Pat & Ray Davis, Mary Foster, Malaika Ballard, JB Long, David Carpen-
ter, Hilda Vaughan, Shawn Butterfield, John Pemerton, Melissa Lasater, Andrew 
Golden, Dotty King, Rick Barker, Sheri Ousley, Krippa Gootam, Dianne Kirk, Jeanne 
Peska 

  
Jeanne Peska (mother of Katie Williams) -
surgery today to remove fluid from lungs 
Dianne Kirk - tests 
Tom Yates - at his son's home; hospice care 
Krippa Gootam (mother of Rupa DeLoach) - 
prayers requested; recovering from hip sur-
gery  

 Additional Mission 
Trip Opportunity this 
summer: July 24-28 

* Salt River Church of Christ - Mesa, AZ 
* Register now at 
www.graymeremissions.com 
Assist in VBS - Teen/Adult classes - serve 
dinner 
*Daytime Bible study opportunities 

We extend our sympathy to the family of Lau-
rie Moss, wife of Doug Moss, graveside ser-
vices were conducted earlier today.  
 
We extend our sympathy to the family of 
Shirley Corder wife of Kenneth Corder.  A 
memorial service will be conducted Friday, May 
3, 2024 at 11:00 A.M. at Oakes & Nichols Funeral 
Home with John Vaughan officiating. The fami-
ly will visit with friends Thursday from 3:00 
P.M. to 7:00 P.M. at Oakes & Nichols Funeral 
Home. The family suggest memorials be made 
to a charity of your choice in memory of Mrs. 
Corder.  

Graymere, 
We are sincerely thankful to each of you for 
all your acts of kindness, especially your 
visits to the funeral home that brought such 
comfort during the loss of our son, Patrick. 
Cards, calls, and flowers were a beautiful 
reminder of how blessed we are by our Gray-
mere family. 
Kevin & Donna Thompson 
 
     A heartfelt note of gratitude to Jack, Fred, 
Doug, and everyone who contributed to 
make our recent tour of Pigeon Forge such a 
success. Linda suffered a fall the week be-
fore, and shouldn’t have attempted the trip, 
but she could think of no better way to cele-
brate her birthday than to be with her 
church friends. And it was those same 
friends who graciously assisted Linda with 
the difficulty of entrance and exit from the 
bus. If anyone is searching for a dedicated 
church family, look no further than Gray-
mere. 
     The trip was a wonderful experience - 
lots of laughter and fun. And I can say, with-
out fear of contradiction, that we set a long-
standing record for caloric intake of food. 
      Thanks again to everyone. There is no 
better security than a closeknit church fami-
ly. 

Martin and Linda Jobe 

 Registration for the next session of Heartfelt 
Friends at Graymere begins today. Ladies who 
are not yet in Heartfelt and wish to learn more 
or sign up can visit the registration table in 
the education foyer. Or see Terri Baker, Cherry 
Wiley or Amy Hayes for more information.  

If you have a 2024 College Graduate please 
submit a picture to karen@graymere.com, 
with name, school name, and graduating 
degree. Please have picture submitted by 
Friday, May 10th.  

mailto:arjejemisupanton@hotmail.com
mailto:nbcsolo@gmail.com
mailto:juabant@gmail.com
mailto:djaustin14@hotmail.com
mailto:jebasonsix@gmail.com
mailto:andamantitus@gmail.com

